

Commonwealth Scholarship Commission in the UK

This is to certify that

Suresh Jain

was awarded

a Commonwealth Professional Fellowship

at the University of Surrey

and took up their award in 2016-2017

Kenned Missist

Richard Middleton, Chair

73534





Commonwealth Scholarship Commission in the UK

Woburn House 20-24 Tavistock Square London WC1H 9HF United Kingdom

> T +44 (0)20 7380 6700 F +44 (0)20 7387 2655

www.dfid.gov.uk/cscuk

Prof. Suresh Jain
TERI University
10 Institutional Area
Vasant Kunj
New Delhi-110070
INDIA

17/07/2017 INCP-2016-124

Dear Professor Jain

in which you took up your award places available each year. Securing an award is therefore a very significant achievement, and the Commonwealth Scholarship Commission in the United Kingdom, with many more candidates than Commission has decided to recognise this through the provision of a certificate which reflects the year As you know, competition is extremely fierce for the scholarships and fellowships administered at the

Fellows throughout the world. More information can be found on the web at: http://bit.ly/cscuk-alumni. keep in touch, both with the UK and the thousands of other former Commonwealth Scholars and will continue for many years. Our alumni programme and networks provide excellent opportunities to We hope that your membership of the alumni network will mean that your links with the Commission - simply contact the Alumni team at: <u>alumni@cscuk.org.uk</u> . Please do keep us updated on your career activities and also let us know if your contact details change

you will let us know how you are progressing in the future. profound impact on your career and ability to assist in the future development of your country, and that Once again, congratulations on attaining your award. I hope that your period of funding will have a

With all good wishes

Yours sincerely

Dr John Kirkland
Executive Secretary

